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Thank you Mr. President,
The Republic of Macedonia welcomes the delegation of Belgium and thanks them for the presentation of their national report today. 

We highly value Belgium’s dedication to the UPR process and broad consultations with the civil society organizations in the preparation of the national report.

We commend all achievements of Belgium in the field of HR since their first UPR. 
The Republic of Macedonia shares the concerns expressed by some states about the latest cases and forms of hate speech, discrimination and xenophobia.  
We have one recommendation: 
-Belgium to accelerate the process of ratification of the OP-CAT.    
Thank you, Mr. President. 
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